
Most respondents say 
they don’t face housing 
discrimination
In a survey conducted by the Columbia Fair 
Housing Task Force, people were asked if they 
had ever faced housing discrimination. 
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Note: To obtain a wide range of Columbia residents, the survey 
was distributed at locations around the city as well as online. 


